

SWCP Newsletter

From Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Date Tue 3/4/2025 12:24 PM

To DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>; Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Cc DNR.MGS SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Good afternoon.

The Soil and Water Conservation Program newsletter is now available at:

https://mosoilandwater.land/sites/mosoilandwater/files/MGS_SWCP_2ndQ_Newsletter_FINAL.pdf

Thank you,

Soil & Water Conservation Program Missouri Geological Survey Department of Natural Resources (573) 751-4932

We'd like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department's Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.

about:blank 1/1